
 

   

 

 

Culture Day  

                                  Friday, 23rd of May 2025                      

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

At Newsome, we celebrate Culture Day every year as we acknowledge that cultural diversity 

is one of humanity’s greatest strengths. It fosters innovation, enriches societies, and 

strengthens global cooperation. This day allows everyone in our family to participate in 

cultural life and reinforces the idea that sustainable development and peace are only 

possible when dialogue and diversity are genuinely valued and protected. 

During the last week of this half-term, students will: 

• have special seminars around Culture Day;  

• complete a range of activities during their team time; and  

• be invited to come in their own cultural clothes on Friday the 23rd of May, to 

showcase their own culture, religion, heritage, or even their chosen sport! 

However, Year 11 MUST stay in uniform as it is exam season, and this is compulsory 

for them. 

All we ask for is £1 cash donation to go towards our school fund to help with future 

enrichment events and to allow students to showcase further talents, this can be given to 

their team leader throughout the week and by the Friday. 

We look forward to seeing our students ‘show off’ what makes them so unique through the 

clothes they wear. 

 

Yours faithfully    

 

        
 

Mrs K. Stokes            

                                  

 


